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What to expect at your advice and guidance appointment

We are delighted you have chosen to apply for one of our Motor Vehicle courses. As part of the application process we would like you to attend a Practical Test along with a Trade Test in your chosen subject area. This will then be followed by an advice and guidance appointment for your chosen course. 

This process will help us to ensure you have chosen the right course for you. The advice and guidance appointment will be with a tutor on the programme you have applied for and will be able to answer any questions you have regarding your chosen course. You can expect to be with us for approximately 2 hours. 

If you would like to have a tour of the centre please ensure you wear suitable footwear to comply with workshop regulations. 

We look forward to seeing you.

 Technology & Engineering (Motor Vehicle)



image1.png
Stourbridge
College

part of BMet

Stourbridge College
Hagley Road, Stourbridge, DY8 1QU
t 01384 344 344 e ask@bmet.ac.uk w www.bmet.ac.uk




